
NOTICE OF PLANNING
COMMISSION MEETING

CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS
TO CONSIDER ADOPTION

OF THE 2018 MASTER
LAND USE PLAN

In compliance with the provisions of Act No. 267 of the Public Act of
1976, the Open Meetings Act as amended, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN
THAT the Rochester Hills Planning Commission will hold a Public
Hearing on Tuesday, December 18, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall to
consider adoption of the City’s updated Master Land Use Plan.

A copy of the Plan can be viewed on the City’s web page at
www.rochesterhills.org/masterplan or at the Planning and Economic
Development Department from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday
through Friday.

The public is encouraged to attend and join the City in its efforts.
Citizen input is welcomed, and questions or comments may be directed
to the Planning and Economic Development Department Staff at
(248) 656-4660, or by email to planning@rochesterhills.org or to the
Planning Commission at the Public Hearing.

The Master Plan will be forwarded to City Council after the Public
Hearing.

Deborah Brnabic, Chairperson
Rochester Hills Planning Commission

Dated this 28th day of November, 2018
At Rochester Hills, Michigan

Published December 3, 2018


